NOTICE AND CALL OF SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE BICYCLE ADVISORY COMMISSION
OF THE
CITY OF MERCED

NOTICE AND CALL OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BICYCLE
ADVISORY COMMISSION TO THE MEMBERS OF THE BICYCLE
ADVISORY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF MERCED AND TO THE
CITY CLERK:

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a special meeting of the Bicycle
Advisory Commission of the City of Merced is hereby called to be held on
December 11, 2018, commencing at 3:00 P.M. in the Civic Center, City
Council Chambers, 2" Floor, 678 West 18" Street, Merced, California.

Said special meeting shall be for the purpose of discussing topics that
the Commission did not want to hold until the following year. These topics
include the Highway 59 bike path project, City projects with potential

impacts to bicycling, and a discussion regarding Kelly Avenue.

Dated: November 20, 2018 /l\'\o we %«U\‘———\

Tom Hothem, Chairperson




